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Friday 21st May 2021

Dear Parents,

Re: National Online Safety Training for Parents

At Hazelbury, we take the safety of our pupils very seriously including their safety while they access the internet, 
we want this approach to e-safety to spread to the home online environment too. 

Thank you to all parents that have already signed up with National Online Safety and started accessing the 
training videos. If you have not signed up, please can you do so by clicking on the link below.

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/hazelbury-primary-school

You will need to complete your details and select ‘I am a Parent’.

Once you have registered, please complete your first training by watching the short 4 minutes video – 
Online Safety for Parents of Children 4-7 or 7-11.   To find the video, just type it in the search bar. 

Yours sincerely,

Tanya McDonald
Assistant Headteacher


